
 

August 2024 Update 
 
 

고어헤드선교회  - Goahead Mission- 
Nepal  

 

Dear Beloved Prayer Partners, 
Grace and peace to you in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ! We are deeply grateful for your continued prayers and support. Here’s a brief 
update on our ministry: 
Update: 
Nepal has recently faced severe flooding, leading to significant loss for many families. In response, Go-Ahead Community Church has been 
providing food aid and spiritual support to those affected, sharing the love of Christ in this difficult time. 
Current Efforts: 

• Goat Project: We are giving goats to 18 poor families in mountain villages to help them generate income and become self-sufficient. 
• Church Ministry: Please pray for the growth and impact of our church as we serve our community. 
• Children's Ministry: Pray for our outreach to children, that they may grow in the love of Christ. 

Prayer Requests: 
• For the families affected by the flooding, that they may find comfort and restoration. 
• For the success of our goat-giving project. 
• For the continued growth of Go-Ahead Community Church. 
• For God's blessing on our children's ministry. 

With gratitude and blessings, 
Go-Ahead Mission Nepal 
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